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July 2023 

 

Dear Parents or Carers of Year 11 students 

Please could you read this information and share it with our outgoing Year 11 students. 

Students can collect their results from school between 9.00 a.m. and 11.30 a.m. on 
Thursday 24th August. Senior members of staff will be available to support students, 
discuss results, and help with decisions about the submission of reviews of marking if 
appropriate.  

At this time, they will also be asked to sign forms giving school permission to either: 

1 Allow the school to request ‘Access to Scripts’, to support a review of marking. 
2 If applicable, apply for a review of marking. This should only be considered if 

teachers feel it appropriate to ask for marking to be reviewed, in the unlikely 
event that additional marks could be found to move them to a higher grade. 
However, students must be aware that following this route could result in 
marks remaining the same, changed to higher or marks could be reduced 
which could result in a lower grade being awarded.   

3 Apply for Access to Scripts which school can use for teaching and learning. 
 
Where applicable, payment for these post results services must be made prior to the 
request being submitted to the exam Board.  
 
Results will not be handed over to anyone other than the student unless prior 
arrangements have been made with the exams office.  Only the student can give 
permission for someone to receive their results, and this must be given in writing in 
advance by the student.   
 
I have included more information about results, certificates, and post results services. 
This information can also be found on our school website. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful summer and look forward to welcoming your child back 
to school on results day. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mandy Johnson 
Exams Officer 
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